From everest@ns.sympatico.ca Thu Mar 23 11:25:50 2000
Date: Sun, 23 Nov 1997 17:49:37 -0500

From: Robert Angus <everest@ns.sympatico.ca>

To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca

Subject: Half Mile Lake-Timberlea

We live on Half Mile Lake in Timberlea, and recently we noticed a large
brown discoloration in the water from an adjoining property. We want to
do all we can to save this lake and to insure other factors do not
destroy it. Your advice would be appreciated.

Robert Angus
876-1015



